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Tennis Coaching 
Tennis Coaching 
We have had two weeks of tennis coaching and 
the children are thoroughly enjoying the lessons. 
It is wonderful to see the new court getting lots of 
use. The children have already shown 
improvement in their skills.  
 

Farmers Markets 
Last Saturday our P&C had a BBQ at the 
Farmer’s Markets. Thank you to everyone who 
helped out. $300 profit was made. Well done. 
There will be a street stall opportunity  on 
Friday 27  November when the P&C will be 
grateful for any donations of cakes/slices etc.  
 
 

Billy Tea Bush Band at Walcha Central 
on Thursday 29th October. 
Thank you to everyone who has returned their 
notes. Please return your note as soon as possible 
if you have not already done so.  
Transport will be provided by Mrs Pendlebury, 
Mrs Williams, Mrs Avis, Mrs Cas, Mrs Smith and 
Mrs Hazlewood. Could we all meet at school at 
9am to transport the children. Thank you to these 
volunteers. There canteen will be open for 
morning tea. A price list is attached. 
 

T20 Cricket at Tamworth on Friday 
30th October. 
We are still waiting on a few notes for the cricket 
day. Thank you to the parents who are able to 
transport. We will need to leave Woolbrook at 
about 8.20am and children will be dropped home 

by 3.30pm. Parents and children will be 
notified of travel arrangements by a separate 
note. 
 

Kinder Orientation 
We will be welcoming our Kinders for 2016 
for five consecutive Mondays beginning on  
26 October. How exciting! The new Kinders 
come for the whole day without their 
parents! They need to arrive around 9am for 
a 9.15am start and be collected at the end of 
the school day at 3pm. They will need a hat, 
drink bottle, morning tea and lunch. 
 

Selective High School Placement 
Application in 2017. 
If you wish your child (current Year 5) to 
attend a selective high school in 2017 please 
contact the school for further information. 
 

Historical Village Walk 
Next Tuesday 27th October the whole 
school will be participating in a walk around 
the village led by Mrs Rennie. The children 
enjoyed their last historical walk and this 
walk will further their knowledge. We will 
be visiting the local cemetery and the new 
local historical information board. 
 

School Photos 
School photos will be taken on Monday 2nd 
November. Please return the attached order 
form if you are wishing to place an order. 



Student of the WeeK  
16/10/15 

Iva Haling 
for great work in Writing 

 
 
 
 

Reminders:  
 New Kinders—26th October 
 Village Walk—27th October 
 Visit to Walcha—29th October 
 T20 Cricket—30th October 
 School Photos—2nd November 
 Yr 7 Orientation—9 Nov 

Student of the WeeK 
16/10/15 

Brayden Greenhalgh 
for trying hard in  

Writing 

Student of the WeeK 
23/10/15 
Molly  

Williams 
 for  

perseverance in Marimba  
playing 

Student of the WeeK 
23/10/15 

Katie Williams 
for great work reading  with  

expression 

Silver Awards 
Congratulations to  

Mackenzie Keyes and  
Troy Pendlebury 
on reaching Silver.  

Well done. Awards will be 
presented at our end of 

year Presentation Night. 

Thank you to Mrs Smith for making 
every family a DVD of the excursion 
photos to keep as a souvenir. 

WORM FARM: 
Thank you to David Allerton who has set up a 
worm farm for us. Children will be encouraged to 
collect their food scraps in a container to be fed to 
the worms. This will help to reduce the amount of  
waste in our garbage bins each week. 

PLAYGROUP 
There will be a Playgroup staring on  
Thursday 29 October at the Woolbrook Hall 
from 10am-12noon. This is a free activity and 
bring your own morning tea. Please come 
along and join in the fun.  
Any queries call Kim 6777 5952. 



Korean Video  
Conferencing 

Last Friday the students 
hooked up with students from 
a Korean school via video 
conferencing. Our students 
showed the Korean students 
how we make a vegemite 
sandwich. 


